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NEWSLETTER FOR THE WEEK OF OCTOBER 19, 2012 
 
LLaasstt  WWeeeekkss  MMeeeettiinngg  
AAtttteennddaannccee 
Members Present – 28 
Guests -4 
  
HHaappppyy  DDoollllaarr  
International Vice President Dr. John 
was happy for three things  
- Home Club Banner  
- Because of the Eliminate Project, 
there are now seven countries that are 
free of Neo-Natal Tetanus. That is 
equivalent to ten million babies. 
- 68 Main St is SOLD! 
 
Gary Guyitt was happy for enjoying 
the speech International Vice 
President Dr. John gave at he 
Interclub meeting at he Middlesex 
London club. 
 
Dr. Rachel Simmons was happy for 
the pictures she has taken for the 
club, and her successful project at he 
Medical Center. 
 
Alan Ure was happy for the Inductions 
that were being held that evening.  
 
Jenny Dunlop was happy for the good 
time she had at her place on Friday 
night with the Key Club. 
 
Dave Vaughan was happy that so 
many Key Club members were going 
to the DLTC on Saturday. 
 
Debbie Button was happy that this 
was her first meeting since she was 

President that she did not have to take 
notes. 
 
Dennis Vaughan was happy for the 
visit he took back to St. John’s and for 
his return back to Ridgetown his new 
home and new friends. 
 
Adam was happy to be at the meeting. 

 
MMyysstteerryy  HHaannddsshhaakkee    
Everybody shook Kiwanian Keith’s hand. 
 
MEETING AND EVENT 
SCHEDULE 
 

Aktion Club 
The Aktion club had nothing to share with 
us. 
 
Key Club 
There were 9 Key Club members and 
2 advisers attending the Division 
Leadership Training Conference on 
Saturday along with 2 advisers. It was 
a great day !! 

Oct 13 Budgets & Board Meeting (No 
Guests) 

Oct 25 Mystery Tour 
Nov 1 Helping Hands Dinner 
Nov 3 & 4  Fall Craft Show 
Nov 8 Remembrance Day 

Guest Speaker Shirley Stone 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Guest Speaker 
Doug Taylor was our guest speaker for the 
night. Doug is our Lt. Governor for 
Division 4. His home club is the Middlesex 
London Club. The Middlesex London Club 
has had the Lt. Governor banner for the 
past 5 years. Ridgetown is considered the 
“R-Word” in his club.  
 
Doug spoke first about himself.  He is 
married with 2 grown daughters. He is a 
very huge fan of the London Knights, so 
he and his wife are hosting a player at 
their home. Bo Horvat is a local Rodney 
boy. 
 
At the Robart’s Golf Tournament Doug 
happen to havehis glasses break and was 
going to have to sit out of the 
tournament, but Dr. John told him to sit 
tight because there would be someone 
coming that could fix his glasses. That 
person was Craig Mitton. Thank you Craig! 
 
It was nice to hear that we are so well 
respected in our Division. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 *Please don’t forget to bring the budgets 
to the next meeting. No Guests please.* 
 
Robart’s Dinner Invitation if interested 
please contact President Brad.  
 
 
Home Banner for International Vice- 
President 

Club Website:  http://www.ridgetownkiwanis.com  
E.C.& C. District Website:  www.kiwanisecc.org 
Kiwanis International Website:  www.kiwanis.org 

 

CLUB OFFICERS: 
 
President:  Brad Carnie   
Past President:  Alan Bloomfeild  
President-elect: Kevin Hoskins 
Vice President:  Brian Dunlop  
Secretary:  Mary Ann Hawthorne 
Treasurer:  Alan Bloomfeild 
 
DISTRICT & DIVISION OFFICERS: 
 
Governor:  Peter Tudisco 
Governor Elect:  Hope Markes 
Division 4 Lt. Governor:  Doug Taylor 
International Vice President: Dr. John Button 
 
DIRECTORS:  
 
Brian Dunlop, June Guyitt, Wendy Millyard, 
Dale Smith (1 Year) 
 
Marian Visser, Brian Hoskins, David Vaughan, 
and Karolyn Ure (2 Years)   
  



  
 

Induction of the New Board & 
Member 
 
Secretary – Mary Ann Hawthorne 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Treasurer – Alan Bloomfield  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

President-elect – Kevin Hoskins 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Vice President – Brian Dunlop 
  

 
 
President – Brad Carnie 
 

 
 
 
New Member – Jennifer Vaughan 
 

 

 
The Kiwanis Club of Ridgetown meets weekly at 6:30 pm in the basement of Mount Zion 

Presbyterian Church, 59 Main St. E., Ridgetown, every Thursday, from September 1st through 
June 30th each year.  Summer meetings are hosted by members at various local addresses. 


